
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

DATE: July 14, 2020 

 

TO: The Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Adam R. Kinsman, County Attorney 

 

SUBJECT: Short-Term Rentals 

          

 

At the June 9, 2020 meeting of the Board of Supervisors, Chairman Icenhour indicated a desire to delay 

consideration of any short-term rental application for a period of one year until this use is more thoroughly 

studied by the Planning Commission in conjunction with the Comprehensive Plan update. 

 

Attached is a resolution stating that the Board will not consider any application filed after June 1, 2020, 

until June 8, 2021. 
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